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Dufferin OPP investigating car thefts

	

The Dufferin OPP is currently investigating multiple thefts from vehicles in Orangeville.

On June 9, officers responded to several complaints of theft from cars in the Elizabeth Street area. Dufferin OPP is asking residents

in the area of Elizabeth Street to check their security cameras for any suspicious activity and report it to police.

Vehicle owners are reminded to always lock their vehicles and close the windows. Unlocked vehicles, and vehicles with valuables

visible are the first vehicles targeted. Perpetrators incur more risk of getting caught if they are forced to physically break into

vehicles.

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://shelburnefreepress.ca/?p=28498
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

